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Supportive Housing Services

• All three county Local 
Implementation Plans 
have been approved

• Metro is negotiating 
with the counties to 
complete and sign IGAs

• Dozens of residents 
have accessed 
supportive housing



Affordable Housing Bond

• Rockwood Village 
became the first 
building from the 2018 
affordable housing bond 
to welcome residents

• The Mary Ann, in 
Beaverton, and the 
Viewfinder, in Tigard, 
expect to welcome 
residents this fall



Parks and Nature Bond

• Chehalem Ridge Natural 
Area opening soon

• A template for Local 
Share IGAs was 
approved by Metro 
Council, making it easier 
for cities to move 
forward on priority 
projects



Parks and Nature Levy

Metro’s parks & nature levy 
has been approved twice 
since 2013 for:
• Restoring habitat
• Park maintenance
• Public access 

improvements to 
connect people with 
nature close to home

• Nature education and 
volunteer programs

• Community grants and 
partnerships

oregonmetro.gov/futurefunding



Garbage and Recycling

• A total of five 
new RID crews 
this fall

• Illegal dumping 
response times 
reduced to 12 
business days



Construction Careers Pathways

• The upgrade project at 
Blue Lake Park became 
the first Construction 
Careers Pathway project 
in our region

• Portland Community 
College has signed on as 
the sixth government 
partner in the program




	Metro Update
	Supportive Housing Services
	Affordable Housing Bond
	Parks and Nature Bond	
	Parks and Nature Levy
	Garbage and Recycling
	Construction Careers Pathways
	Slide Number 8

